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Good Afternoon Tyson:
 
We greatly apologize and thank you for bringing this to our attention.  It appears
that Public Citizen was not added to the service list for Magnolia.  This was an
inadvertent error on DOE’s part.  We have updated the service list.  We will send
an email to the service list notifying the parties of this addition, and we will put a
copy of this email exchange in the docket.
 
We apologize again for this oversight.
 
 
Division of Natural Gas Regulation
Office of Resource Sustainability
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave, SW
Washington, DC 20585
Phone: 202-586-9478
Email: fergas@hq.doe.gov
Website: https://www.energy.gov/fecm/regulation

 
 

 
 
From: Tyson Slocum <tslocum@citizen.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 12:56 PM
To: FERGAS <fergas@hq.doe.gov>; Wade, Jennifer L. <jennifer.wade@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] no one is serving Public Citizen in Magnolia LNG Docket 13-132-LNG
 
Hello,
 
Public Citizen has not received a single filing from Magnolia LNG, or from the Department of Energy,
since our motion to intervene on May 4. Magnolia LNG never served us their May 18 opposition to
our intervention, and we have not received any service by DOE, including the June 20 notification of
Magnolia’s supplement. We have checked spam filters, and nothing has been trapped in spam. Parties
are simply not including Public Citizen on any service list in this docket.
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Tyson Slocum
(202) 256-3152
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